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Please keep all our retirees in your prayers, es-

pecially those who are shut-ins, be it at home or 

in an assisted living facility. 

This newsletter is created by Pam Denny. If anyone would like to share their e-mail address with me or have 

any news about a retiree, please let me know (snoopy5481@aol.com).  Check out our Facebook page 

and look for us on the City web-site! You can also find us in the Community Events column in the Lebanon 

Democrat.  

 

     Happy Valentine’s Day! 

Retiree Breakfast Meeting 

Tuesday, February 12, 2018 

Shoney’s Restaurant 

9. a. m. 

Hope to see you there! 


